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2024-07-22 

Please be advised, the intersection of Mercury Ave and O’Brien St. will be closed on October 24, 2024. 
The intersection is expected to be reopened by the end of day Saturday, October 26, 2024. An alternate 
route through Olson Ln is shown in Blue on the map below, and a route through Don Park to the White 
St. Bridge is also available. The closure is required to perform work on the water distribution network. 
 
 

 


